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Notes for Northeast Elections 

As early as 2015 there have been statements regarding the sanctioning and processing of Tribe elections and 

made several times since then. These statements have been made by A Shiloh and Kate Buroughss.  

The statements clearly confirmed that the Tribes were responsible for sanctioning and processing the Election of 

Officers by the Tribe Members and that the ICS should not be involved. 

Having established the background let’s discuss the current situation, especially addressing the unsanctioned 

election of A Shiloh earlier this year. 

While in the processing for the Election of Tribe Officers for the 2019 Term Shiloh initiated a counter election, 

using the ICS website which the Northeast Comanche Tribe Members had previously voted to not use that site.  

There is some question about the procedures that Shiloh used. The question as to whether all the Members legal 

to vote were informed of the election. Another question was a sudden addition of Members. A request for 

information as to the results was ignored. Therefore, at best his unsanctioned Election has a CLOUD over it and a 

question of VALIDITY.  

The Northeast Comanche Tribe in response to an objection regarding the 2018 election developed an Election 

system that has been tested and proven to provide true and accurate results. 

Why did Shiloh not use the Northeast Comanche Tribe’s proven Election system? 

This raises the question why is the ICS, based on statements that the ICS should not be involved with Tribe 

voting, accepting and supporting a very questionable election?  

Further, we understand that in addition to Voting problems with the Northeast Comanche Tribe situation that two 

other Tribes have had irregularities which involved  manipulating the votes  so the Members chosen were denied 

being appointed. The voting process was serviced on the ICS Site.   
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